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Bechtel Power Corporation
Engineers - Constructors

12400 East Imperial Highway
Norwalk California 90650

T M ANNEX, LOS ANGELE3. CALFONA 90060

September 26, 1984

M@M OWS M
Mr. J. T. Collins ]Regional Administrator, Region IV
Office of Inspection and Enforcement DCT - 11984

~ '

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission y
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 .

Arlington, Texas 76012

Subject: Rear Bracket to Snubber Interference

Reference: Final 10CFR50.55(e) Report to J. T. Collins from
G. W. Oprea, Jr., Executive Vice President,
Houston Lighting and Power

Dear Mr. Collins:,

On August 23, 1984, Mr. Oprea informed the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV of the subject deficiency pursuant to the requirements of
10CFR50.55(e).

Subsequent evaluation by the Bechtel Review Committee concluded that the
condition is reportable also under 10CFR21. The reference report
contains all the information required by Part 21 with the exception of
the information required by 21.21(b)(3) as it is known to Bechtel.

NPS Industries was advised of the Bechtel evaluation and will be further
advised by a copy of this letter.

Sincerely,

BECHTEL POWER CORPORATION
Western Power Division

A
.

. Nelsen
Manager of Division Quality Jssurance
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